
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Egg’cellent Character for world book day, this 

year we are going to be holding a competition! You 

have to dress an egg (or potato) as an ‘egg’cellent’ 

character.  

You will given you an egg template for you to start       

designing your egg character. You can be really 

creative with your designs. Here are some 

‘egg’xamples’ on potatoes and boiled eggs.  

Entries must be submitted to the school no later 

than Thursday the 5th of March with your name 

and class on it.  

A panel of ‘egg’cellent’ judges will choose a    

winner from each class to win a prize!  

 

 

NEWSLETTER 

4th March 2020 
Website: www.stokesay.shropshire.sch.uk     

 

 

Parents of the children who have received Stokesay Stars Class Dojo, or who we are celebrating for 
any other reason mentioned in the newsletter are invited to our Celebration Assembly on                 

FRIDAY AT 2.30PM So that everyone knows these children are being celebrated they are 

also allowed to wear their own clothes for that day. 

Stokesay Stars 

Rainbow 1: Isla Griffiths 

Rainbow 2: Mia Aimson 

Gold: Alexandru Martin 

Purple: Alexandra Rad 

Orange: Riley Howells 

Turquoise: Libby Seaborne 

Class Dojo (Values) 

Rainbow 1: Sienna-Rose Gill (Persistence) 

Rainbow 2: Rhiley Price (Effort) 

Gold: Alfie-Jay Williams (Perseverance) 

Purple: Dexi Gardner (Effort) 

Orange: Callum Howard (Effort) 

Turquoise  Roseann Gallagher (Effort) 

  

Challenge 

Champions 

 

Rainbow 1: Nicoleta Dobrota  

Rainbow 2: Sara Khalid 

Gold: Muaz Rao 

Purple: Nicole Kawiecka 

Orange: Ethan Rowley 

Turquoise  Bethany Burmingham 

Last week’s Attendance Cup goes to Turquoise  WELL DONE. Remember ...  we give 
a prize to children who have achieved 100% attendance by the end of the  
Summer Term. 

Please note    

Celebration   

Assembly will 

be at 2.30pm 

on Friday. 



How to contact us: 
Telephone: 01588 672275  
Fax:  01588 672916   
e:mail:  admin@stokesay.shropshire.sch.uk  
WEBSITE: www.stokesay.shropshire.sch.uk  
Follow us on our Facebook page.  

Class Attendance  

Rainbow 1  92.5% 

Rainbow 2 94% 

Gold Class 87.7% 

Purple Class 82.8% 

Orange Class 90.6% 

Turquoise Class 95.4% 

HEADLICE  

Please remember to check your children’s 

hair REGULARLY (AT LEAST ONCE 

A WEEK). If you find live headlice, 

please treat them immediately. To try and 

avoid getting headlice we suggest that 

long hair is tied up 

every day for school. 

Please remember that 

as long as your child 

has been treated you 

can send them to 

school. 

Congratulations to 

 Demi-Leigh Webster for 

your recent success in  

swimming.  

Congratulations to Demi-Leigh 

Webster, Sakeena Khalid, and 

Pati Kawiecka for fantastic    

progress in learning to play a 

musical instrument. 

Weekly Attendance  

Week commencing  

Monday 24th February  

Don’t forget …. if you have won an award or would like to share an achievement or some good 
news, please tell Pam Price in the School Office so that we can put your name in the newsletter and 
celebrate your success. If you don’t tell us we won’t know! 

Congratulations to Indiya Garner for your 

recent achievement in gymnastics.  

Well done to Xavier Cox-Morris for       

demonstrating and understanding the concepts 

of Computer Science. He also has been       

recognised for his positive attitude.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Monday the children in 
Turquoise class went on a 
visit to Shrewsbury Prison. 
When the children arrived 
they met Keith the prison 

officer, who had worked in      
Shrewsbury prison for 25 
years. He was a fountain of knowledge and 

imparted his wisdom on 
the children. They then 
went through to A block 
and saw where the    
prisoners actually were 
imprisoned. Keith then 
locked them into a cell 

and they had to solve 
riddles to escape which they enjoyed. In 
the afternoon, the     
children were thrilled to 
be allowed to explore 
the execution room. The 
children asked loads of 
really interesting    
questions and their  
behaviour was  

impeccable.   


